
 

      
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
“P”   9   (2016) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 July 18, 2016 
 
 

           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update - Oregon Extension for Gordon Trucking, Inc. 
 
The Oregon Department of Transportation requests that each jurisdiction delay 
enforcement for apportioned vehicles registered to Gordon Trucking, Inc. through 
August 15, 2016.  Registrations have been renewed and new plates have been issued.  
However, the company will not finish distributing new plates and weight receipts to all 
of the vehicles until August 15, 2016.    
 
The registration will read “Gordon Trucking, Inc.”  However, “Heartland Express, Inc.” 
will be on the vehicles and on the Oregon Weight Receipt and Tax Identifiers (the 
weight receipts in the cab).  A lease agreement will be kept in each truck through 
December 31, 2016.   
 
If you need to verify that any of these vehicles has a valid registration, please contact 
the Oregon IRP Unit at (503)378-6643 Monday through Friday between 8:00 AM and 
5:00 PM.   
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 
 Theresa L. Egan 
 Executive Deputy Commissioner 
 


